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New Alarm Registration System 

 
The Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office is transitioning to a new alarm registration system 
vendor with an estimated completion date of March 2022. 
 
Residents in the unincorporated areas of Santa Cruz County will need to register their new and 
existing alarm systems online. During this transition, those who are registered through our 
current alarm system will not have their services impacted but will need to re-register through 
the link below. 
 
To register an alarm, please visit https://www.crywolfservices.com/santacruzcoca If you have 
any questions, please contact Crywolf services, Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., at 
(833) 981-4009 or email santacruzcoca@alarm-billing.com. 
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